
 

 

Dear Member; 

 

PSIA-RM-AASI is turning 65 this September and to honor this anniversary we are 

compiling historical data from the years for a Historical project.  We can’t do this alone, 

we need YOUR HELP to complete this project.   

 Born in Steamboat Springs, Colorado on Sept 27, 1950 the Certified Ski 

Instructors Association has come a long way!  We have gone from a small group of Ski 

Instructors to later incorporate Snowboard, Telemark, Cross Country, Children’s, 

Adaptive and Freestyle.  Our interest is in telling the story of the Rocky Mountain 

Division along the course of its 65 year history.   

 

What we need: 
- Photos (digital, slides, negatives, prints ) – from events, seminars, meetings, exams 

- Physical Memorabilia - Patches/ Pins/ Uniforms (quality photos of these items will suffice) 

- News/ Magazine articles about the RM Division (NOT RM newsletters) 

- Stories about Divisional events, seminars, meetings, exams 

- Film/ Videos - from events, seminars, meetings, exams 

- Contact information on FORMER (not current) RM members and relatives of former RM 

members who may not be in our database and who may have something to share. 

 

Please contact the Rocky Mountain office (970-879-8335) if you have anything to 

share and we will be glad to talk to you about your memorabilia to see if we can utilize 

it in our project.  Please read the Guidelines page to see how to label and where to mail 

your memorabilia  

 

This is a chance to tell your story while helping us tell our story.  The history of 

the Rocky Mountain Division does not live within the walls of the RM office or within the 

memories of the RM Board of Directors.  This history lives within the memories, scrap 

books and attics of you, the membership.  Please reach out to us with whatever it is you 

have to share. 
 

Thank You,  

 

 The PSIA-Rocky Mountain-AASI Office 
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Guidelines 
 

What we need: 
- Photos (digital, slides, negatives, prints ) – from events, seminars, meetings, exams 

- Physical Memorabilia - Patches/ Pins/ Uniforms (quality photos of these items will suffice) 

- News/ Magazine articles or clippings about the RM Division (NOT RM newsletters) 

- Stories about RM Divisional events, seminars, meetings, exams.  (Please do not call in a 

story, we need these in writing) 

- Film/ Videos - from events, seminars, meetings, exams 

- Contact information on FORMER (not current) RM members and relatives of former RM 

members who may not be in our database and who may have something to share. 

Label your memorabilia: 
- Please IDENTIFY your memorabilia with as much detail as possible, such as: 

o Name of people in photos, slides, film, videos etc. and name of the event 

o Date of the photo/ video/ artifact 

o Location of where photo/ video was taken 

o Owner of artifact 

Where to send your memorabilia: 
- If you have anything to share electronically please email history_project@psia-rm.org.  

- If you have a physical item you would like to share please mail to the Rocky Mountain office 

at PO Box 775143 Steamboat Springs Co, 80477 and include a return mailer or S.A.S.E. so we 

can mail it back to you. 

- We will return ALL memorabilia to the address on your return mailer or S.A.S.E.  If you do 

not include a return mailer or S.A.S.E. we will assume you do not want your memorabilia 

returned to you. 

- We will take professional grade photos of items sent to us and email you a copy of the 

photo/s 

This is a chance to tell your story while helping us tell our story.  The history of 

the Rocky Mountain Division does not live within the walls of the RM office or within the 

memories of the RM Board of Directors.  This history lives within the memories, scrap 

books and attics of you, the membership.  Please reach out to us with whatever it is you 

have to share. 
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